
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
July 12, 2017 

 
The July Graduate Council meeting was held via email. A motion was made to approve the 
minutes from the June 2017 meeting, the Graduate Faculty and Service recommendations, and 
the summer graduates. The minutes and the Graduate Faculty and Service recommendations 
were approved. The summer graduates who meet the graduation requirements were approved.  
 
Voting: Donald Baack, Harriet Bachner, Jonathan Dresner, Kevin Elliott, Carolyn Fehrenbach, 
Tim Flood, Kristi Frisbee, Michelle Hudiburg, David Hurley, Karen Johnson, Erik Mayer, Paul 
McCallum, Robert Morton, Hermann Nonnenmacher, Joey Pogue, Brenda Roberts, MeLisa 
Rogers, Cole Shewmake, Brian Sims, Jay Van Wyk, Bruce Warner 
 
Not Voting: Derek Crawford, Ronny Galloway, William Shirley 
 
Business: 
 
The minutes of the June 14, 2017 meeting were approved with no corrections. 
 
Graduate Faculty Recommendation(s):  

 

Laura Covert   Health, Human Performance and Recreation 
 

Graduate Service Recommendation(s):  

 
New: 
 
 Andrew Chybowski  Music 
     17/WF 
     MUSIC 738 Advanced Instrumental Conducting 
     MUSIC 756 Wind Ensemble 
 
 Kalari Flotree   Family and Consumer Sciences 
     17/WF 
     FCS 740 Special Topics: Product Development 
 
 Petra McGuire   Psychology and Counseling 
     17/WF 
     PSYCH 832 Evidence Based Interventions: Adults 
 
Renewals: 
 
 Tatiana Goris   Technology and Workforce Learning 
     17/WF 
     GRT 750 Technology and Society 
     GRT 891 Research Methods in Technology 
     TWL 795 TP: Professional Development 
 
 
 



New Business: Approval of 2017 Summer Graduates 
 

The next meeting date will be Wednesday, September 13, 2017. The meeting will be held in the 
Governors Room of the Overman Student Center. 

 
 
 


